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Jose Miguel Mejia Abreu was received by President Miguel Diaz-Canel this Friday, July 29, 2022.

Havana, July 29 (RHC)--The First Secretary of the Central Committee of the Communist Party, Miguel
Díaz-Canel Bermúdez, met Friday afternoon at the Palace of the Revolution with José Miguel Mejía
Abreu, secretary general of the United Left Movement Party of the Dominican Republic.



In his words of welcome to the visitor, the President thanked the constant support that this Party has
offered to Cuba in different scenarios and acknowledged the role it has played in transmitting the reality of
the Island beyond Cuban borders.

In the exchange, marked by the positive relations between the United Left Movement Party and the
Communist Party of Cuba, the importance of continuing to work in constructing unity within diversity was
discussed.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/295011-secretary-general-of-the-united-left-
movement-party-of-the-dominican-republic-visits-cuba
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